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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Snyder, Ashley B
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 8:55 AM
To: Ascher, Seth M; Rose, Carla
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: September 2025 Rule Filed Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.5(c1)

Seth, 
 
Thanks for sharing.  I agree with the process set forth in the staff opinion.  I will be joining the meeting via 
WebEx if any members of the Commission have questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ashley Snyder 
General Counsel 
NC Department of Labor 
 
Legal Affairs: 919-707-7713 
Direct: 919-707-7715 
 
1101 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1101 
Ashley.Snyder@labor.nc.gov 
 
From: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 5:14 PM 
To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@labor.nc.gov>; Rose, Carla <carla.rose@labor.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: September 2025 Rule Filed Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.5(c1) 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Attached is a staff opinion regarding the rules filed by the Department of Labor pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.5(c1). I 
am recommending no action, pursuant to the statute, but wanted to explain to our Commission why this rule was 
on the agenda. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
 

Seth Ascher 

Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 

Office of Administrative Hearings 

(984) 236-1934 
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 

  


